february 9, 1976

Mr. John Hachikian
3957 Bonnington Court
Chamblee, Georgia 30341

Dear Mr. Hachikian:

Before the Primate departed on an extended trip to the
pvarishes, he asked that I communicate with vou coneerning
his meeting with the community in Atlanta on March 1.

Our understanding is that you are to send an invitation
to people in the communitv, using a revised list of
names and addresses.

The Archbishop wishes also that a second letter go to
the same persons directly from our office, containing
details of Holy Communion, etc.

May we ask, therefore, that you send us a copy of the
mailing list used by you, together with a copy of the
circular you sent to them?

We would appreciate receiving these at vour earliest
opportunity.

Sincerely yours,

Revarend Mampre Kouzouian

vb



